
 

 

 

 

 
Year 5 and 6 Winter Sport Preferences 
 
During Terms 2 and 3, all Year 5 and 6 boys will be involved in the Winter Sport Program. 
The school competes in the following winter sports against other JPSSA 
schools: Australian Rules Football, Rugby, Hockey and Soccer. Training begins in 
Week 2 of Term 2. The program runs through until the end of Week 6 of Term 3.  
 
We also offer Martial Arts as an alternative to inter-school sport. 
 
Sport details 
 
Australian Rules Football - Training Monday 3.20pm to 4.20pm 
Christ Church Grammar School Prep Oval 
Weekly fixtures are arranged for Thursday afternoons during school. 
Mouthguards are compulsory 
 
Hockey - Training Tuesday 3.20pm to 4.20pm  
Christ Church Grammar School Prep Oval & Turf 
Weekly fixtures are arranged for Thursday afternoons during school. 
Mouthguards are compulsory 
 
Soccer - Training Monday  3.20pm to 4.20pm 
Christ Church Grammar School Senior School Oval 
Weekly fixtures are arranged for Thursday afternoons during school. 
Mouthguards are compulsory 
 
Rugby - Training Tuesday 3.20pm to 4.20pm 
Christ Church Grammar Prep School Oval 
Weekly fixtures are arranged for Thursday afternoons during school. 
Mouthguards are compulsory 
 
Martial Arts No Training 
Sessions are conducted at ATI Mt Claremont every Thursday from 1.00pm to 2.30pm. 
Please note there is a total cost of approximately $120 per boy involved with these 
sessions in which it will be charged to your family account. 
 
We will have a Winter Sport training/game session in Term 1 during Week 11 on Thursday 
10 April as a lead into Term 2. Please check the website for venue details closer to the 
date. Boys will need to be in their full Winter Sport uniform, including mouthguards. 
Martial Arts participants will begin their program at ATI on this day. 
 
 
Selections are to be made on student’s Microsoft Teams account -  
https://forms.office.com/r/vncATq6XFE 
 
Please DO NOT Email selections.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact bleckie@ccgs.wa.edu.au  
All selections are due by Friday, 14 March. 
 
Please note: 
Year 5 only: Due to some sports being more popular than others, boys sometimes will not 
receive their first preference. Please read the information and choose a second preference. 
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